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Patrick Martin was quoted in Cannabis Dispensary Magazine discussing Marijuana Opportunity,

Reinvestment and Expungement (MORE) Act that would federally decriminalize cannabis by removing

it from the Controlled Substances Act, and cannabis industry stakeholders are taking notice. “Passing

a legalization bill on the House floor would be tremendous progress, and I think it would set a

precedent moving forward that will ultimately help lead to legalization,” he says.

To read more of this article, click here.
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